

INDIAN SCHOOL SOHAR Sultanate of Oman



Books Recycling Drive

Dear Parents and Students,

As the final exams are coming to an end, the "Green Gyan" Eco Club of Indian School Sohar has initiated an environmental project which aims at recycling old books.

We request all students to drop their used notebooks, and paper material into the 'Recycle Bin' placed in the school, instead of discarding them.

Thank you for your support in making the environment of our host country 'Greener and Cleaner'

Drop-off Location: Recycle Bin (Behind Block C)

Date: 13 March to 27 March 2025

Sanchita Verma Principal & Patron Yashvir Singh

Vice Principal & Club President HSE Supervisor

Kamal P. Gurung

Saima Ahmad Club Supervisor